
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Principal: Lance Nesbit   

Chairperson Governing Council: Chris Dalgairns 

 

NEWSLETTER 
 
27th October, 2021 
 

UPCOMING EVENTS AT LONSDALE 
 

2/11/21 Tuesday Transition visits to school from Preschool 

10/11/21 Wednesday Transition visits to school from Preschool 

16/11/21 Tuesday Transition visits to school from Preschool 

23/11/21 Tuesday Transition visits to school from Preschool 

28/10/21 Thursday Sports Day 

29/10/21 Friday Pupil Free Day 

13/11/21 Saturday Car Boot Sale 

26/11/21 Friday Tree Climb excursion 6/7 class 

29/11/21 Monday Governing Council Meeting 

30/11/21 Tuesday Preschool Graduation 

1/12/21 Wednesday Year 6 & 7’s Graduation 5 p.m. 

3/12/21 Friday End of Year Celebration Concert 5 p.m. 

 

 
CAR BOOT SALE SATURDAY 13TH 
NOVEMBER 

SAVE THE DATE 
BOOK A SPOT 

 
We are looking to run a car boot sale on 
Saturday 13th November from 9 a.m. to 11 
a.m. in the school car 
park.  If you would like 
to purchase a spot 
for $10.00 to sell some of 
those preloved items 
can you call into the 
office to book and pay so we can see how 
much interest there is?   We would allow 30 
minutes prior to opening for people to set up. 
We will also provide flyers so you can 
advertise the day.  A sausage sizzle and 
drinks will be available on the day.  Hope you 
can come along and join in the fun. 
 

 
SPORTS DAY 2021 
 
YANBO    BUCHA  KADLI 
 

Thursday 28th October, 2021 
 

Sport’s Day 2021.  We will be having a 
special colour run for the students this year 
and ask that they wear a t-shirt that doesn’t 
matter if it gets a bit marked from the powder 
paint. We are suggesting a white T-shirt as 
the colours they are spraying are the three 
Sport’s Day colours and it will show up better 
on white.  There is however, a permission 
note that has been emailed home to all 
families describing the type of paint used. 
This form needs to be signed and returned to 
school before Sport’s Day to allow all 
students to be part of the fun.  One form per 
family will be accepted.  If you need us to 
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print a copy please ask at the Front Office 
and copies will be supplied. 
Sausage Sizzle will be cooked for the 
students and extra sausages will be available 
for purchase for families. 
Canteen will be open on this day for families 
to purchase tea/coffee and snacks.  If 
children still want a lunch order they can 
place them first thing in the morning.   
Please note that it will still be a requirement 
for all visitors to QR scan in before entering 
the school grounds.  We will have them 
posted around the school for your 
convenience.  
 
M & S SERVICE CHARGES 2022 
 
The Watermark below is the breakdown for 
school fees for 2022.  If you have any 
questions regarding this please speak to 
Tammie in the Finance area of the school. 
 

 
 
 
 
 

ENROLMENTS FOR 2022 
 
Preschool:  If you have a child or know of 
any children turning 4 before the 1st May, 
2022 they are entitled to start Preschool at 
the start of next year.  Enrolment packages 
are available at the Front Office or you can 
book a time to have a tour.  All enquiries are 
welcome.   
School:  Student enrolments are available for 
2022.  Please make all enrolment enquiries 
and appointments through the Front Office on 
phone 8382 8206 or email 
dl.1098.info@schools.sa.edu.au  
All enquiries are welcome. 
 
CHRISTMAS STALL 
 
We have decided to do a stall with Christmas 
gifts in the Front Office for the children and 
school community to purchase for Christmas.  
These will be on sale from Monday 15th 
November to Friday 3rd December unless 
sold out before.  There will be a range of 
items to buy and prices will be reasonable so 
the children can buy these items. The 
children have really enjoyed the other stalls 
we have had this year so hopefully they get 
just as much enjoyment from this one.   
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